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Comments: I am deeply concerned that a Forest Service's decision to allow clear cutting of the forests around

Lake Tarleton is based on outdated science and contravenes the all the work done by private and public

organizations to preserve the area. I strongly urge you to amend the 2005 White Mountain National Forest Plan

(which is overdue for revision) to preserve this special area.


